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Council 
Wednesday, 24 May  
 
Decisions 
 
Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the Council held 
on Wednesday, 24 May 2023. The wording used does not necessarily reflect the 
actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
  

3 Proposals for the Election of the Mayor for 2023/34 
 
Councillor Chris Lomax was elected the Mayor of the Borough for 2023/24. 
  

4 Proposals for the Election of the Deputy Mayor for 2023/24 
 
Councillor Peter Mullineaux was elected Deputy Mayor of the Borough for 2023/24. 
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